
Subject: FW: Bears in Grouse "Sanctuary"
Date: Fri, 28 Feb 2003 23:40:20 -0800

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>

CC: "Directors Team" <managecomm@dnv.org>, "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

 
-----Original Message-----
From: Herbert Vesely [ mailto:hveng@telus.net ]
Sent: Friday, February 28, 2003 3:51 PM
To: Ernie Crist
Cc: jsorensen@nsnews.com
Subject: Bears in Grouse "Sanctuary"

Dear Mr. Crist,
 
I refer to the Feb. 26 item on this topic in the North Shore News.
 
You mentioned that such use of the property may not be permitted under the zoning by-law. I
noticed that you were quoted on this as far back as the Sep. 21, 2001 issue of the NSNews. Do
you have an opinion from the Planner on this? 
 
What a perfect plan to end this tragedy! Please persist with your agenda to shut them down.
We do not need a public debate on this issue. 
If I violate a municipal zoning by-law my operation will be shut down by council - there would
be no public debate.
 
See our letter of August 2, 2002 on the FMCBC e-mail list server.
 
Also attached is a selection of past articles from the NSNews on this topic.
 
 
Yours truly,
 
Herbert and Patricia Vesely
604 980 4021
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